At the regularly scheduled GLCSL meeting held on October 4, 2017 the membership voted to adopt the following policies:

1. Fans are not to cross the field of play at the conclusion of the match.  The bench area is for players and team personnel only.  
2. If fans need to cross to the same side of the field as the team benches to get to the parking lot they must go around the field boundaries and not directly cross the field.
This is to help with safety for our officials and to help speed up the clearing of the bench and technical areas for the next match.

Thank you for your cooperation in getting this message to our teams and coaches.  

Douglas Prim 
President 
GLCSL Soccer



